Regular Meeting		          	 		        		January 3, 2022
	

The Regular Meeting of the Clinton Township Supervisors was held Monday, January 4th, 2021 at the Clinton Township Municipal Building, 2118 State Rt. 54, Montgomery, PA.  The meeting was called to order at 7:10 p.m. by Chairman Deitrick with Supervisors Matthew Dodge, Lanny Wertz and Donnie Wagner present. Supervisor Kaydee Miller was not present. Visitors present included Doug McClintock and Fire Chief Todd Winder.

Public Concern –None at this time 

The minutes from the Regular Township meeting were approved as presented on a motion from Vice Chairman Dodge, second by Supervisor Wertz, unanimous vote.

Fire Company Report – Fire Chief Todd Winder reported the totals for the year 2021 as follows:  EMS 561, Box alarms 48, Rescues 44, Taticals 19, Still alarms 33, Hazards 1, water rescues 3, Total incidents 709. Fire Chief Winder commented on the items donated to the Kentucky Mayfield Fire Company and the devastation they witnessed. The fire company donated their 1994 Fire Truck. PSATS reached out to them and would like to put an article in their March edition. Fire Chief Winder commented they have 7 new members recruited and 2 voted in this evening at their meeting.
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 	Old Business – Chairman Deitrick commented the Playground Equipment was ordered on 12/15, estimated to be ready in February and Playworld will house the items until installation. The rough estimate for installation is March or April. Chairman Deitrick commented the benches and trash cans arrived. Fencing materials are being delivered Wednesday 1/5/22.

New Business – Clinton Township would like to donate $500 to Clinton Township Volunteer Fire Company to help with the cost of transporting the 1994 Fire truck to Kentucky on a motion from Vice Chairman Dodge, second by Supervisor Wertz, all in favor. Land Development Plans for Bruce Thompson approved on a motion from Vice Chairman Dodge, second by Supervisor Wertz, all in favor. Chairman Deitrick made a motion to approve the sewage module pending the signature from the SEO, second by Supervisor Wertz, all in favor.

 	Correspondence was presented and reviewed.   

	Road Master Report – Clean limbs off roads from wind storm, set up road closed for installation of holiday lights, worked on park parking lot for ada compliance. Fixed pot holes, mixed anti-skid, PA #1 calls, worked on pick up truck conveyor and spreader. Made orange stakes for plow trucks to see. Cleaned up dirt work area and around work bench area. Picked up lumber at backwoods lumber. Checked roads for garbage and trash. Cut the stakes for guides and sprayed bright orange for placement in several areas around the township for the plow trucks to see when plowing. 
The bills were approved for payment on a motion from Vice Chairman Dodge, second by Supervisor Wertz, all in favor.  The approved checks are as follows:

General Fund	  	29 Checks	$ 71,767.53
			State Fund	 	  2 Check	$   1,832.79
                                   Park Grant                  1  Check        $   3,888.00
                                   Park Donation             1  Check        $   9,674.47
 
	

Public Comment – Visitor Doug McClintock commented if there has been any further discussion on Solar Projects. Chairman Deitrick commented they will be having an information meeting with a gentleman in the near future.

	After no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. on a motion from Supervisor Wagner, second by Supervisor Wertz, unanimous vote.


							

Holly Wertz, Secretary




					 
